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I am an Alumni of Oxford House Bloom  
 
I am opposed to bill HB 2239  
The certification process and standards of Oxford House Incorporated should be held on equal footing as the 
NARR certification. 
 
I believe there to be a great need for several different Recovery Housing options in the State of Oregon.  
 
My Oxford House experience has help me grown up. Taught me how to be a productive member of society. 
Taught me how to pay bills and work with others. Taught me that I have a say in all parts of my life. I have 
watch many people put pieces of the life back together. Teaching and learning from each other, caring and love 
with boundaries.  
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